Cranial Teaching Foundation May 3-8 in
Colorado Springs, Colo. and served as a
faculty member. Also attending were Dr.
ED TYSKA, professor; DR. JAMES ROYDER,
clinical instructor; and students GLEN
HARSDORFF, STEVE GLEASON and JAMES BRIEN.

MICROBIOLOGY: DR. PETER D. KEYSER,
assistant professor, presented a paper
at the Annual American Osteopathic
Association Research Convention March
17-19 in Chicago. The paper was co-
authored by DR. ANDRAS LACKO, associate
professor of biochemistry. DR. KEYSER
and MRS. MARIAN J. KEYSER, lab instructor,
attended the spring meeting of the Texas
Branch, American Society for Micro-
biology March 10-12 in San Antonio.

RAY STOKES, director of development
and alumni affairs, attended the regional
meeting of the Council for Advancement
and Support of Education March 10-22 in
Tulsa, Okla....VERLIE McALISTER, coordina-
tor of public information, attended the
annual AOA Public Relations Seminar and the
the Association of State Executive
Directors Legislative Seminar March 20-23
in Washington, D.C....TCOM participated
in the Texas Nurses Association state
meeting with a general information booth
on the college....An exhibit on TCOM
will be displayed in the lobby of the Bank
of Fort Worth April 4-15.
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‘Give my regards to Broadway. . .’

"

"Curtain up, light the lights...,
"Give my regards to Broadway, remember
me 0w

These and many more songs which
vocalize the feelings of stage performers
will soon be on the lips of friends and
supporters of Fort Worth Osteopathic Hos-
pital. Beginning May 31, YOU will have
your opportunity to step through the
Stage Door and enter the theatrical world
of glitter and glamour.

How, you ask? Simple, join the growing
ranks of FWOH supporters who are planning
to participate in a gala musical revue
titled "High Fever.'" Sponsored by the
Guild and Auxiliary to FWOH, proceeds
from the musical will be donated to the
$7.5 million building and expansion pro-
gram planned by the hospital.

Scheduled for June 16-18 at the Scott
Theater, the revue will be produced and
directed by The Jerome H. Cargill Pro-
ducing Organization, Inc. of New York
City. The Cargill organization will
furnish costumes and script for the
production, but the actors and musicians
will be you, your friends and co-workers.

Beginning May 31 at a "Meet the Director
Party" the Cargill representative will cast
the production and give you a preview of
some of the acts. Costumes and script
for the production will be furnished by
the Cargill organization. Matter of fact,
many of the costumes flown to Fort Worth




for "High Fever" will have been used on
Broadway or in Las Vegas.

General chairperson for the 1977 re-
vue is Mrs. Howard Greiner, vice-presi-
dent of the Guild.

Serving as patron chairperson is
Sen. Betty Andujar of Fort Worth.

She will be assisted by Dr. David

M. Beyer. All "High Fever' patrons
will be seated in the Patron Circle,
be recognized on the Patron's Page

in the souvenir program and be honored
at a champagne reception during the
intermission.

Chairpersons of the various '"'High Fever"
committees are Mrs. Hugho J. Ranelle, pro-
grams; Mrs. J. Thomas O'Shea, tickets;
Mrs. Paul Saperstein, talent; Mrs. Paul
Q. Proffitt, champagne receptions and cast
party; Norman W. Beard, finance; Mrs.
Randall C. Perkins, make-up; William
Poteet, extra-revenue; Sparky Pearson,
ushers; Charles Williams, props; and
Carol White, publicity.

Specially designed "High Fever' posters
and displays are being distributed
throughout Fort Worth and feverish-red
bumper stickers will begin showing up
around town, according to Mrs. Greiner.

For more information about ''High Fever"
and to volunteer your help in making the
production a success contact Mrs. Greiner
at the "High Fever" headquarters at 3601
Modlin or by calling 731-4311, ext. 469.

Bank of FW offers services

Would you like to have discounts from
about 40 Fort Worth merchants available
to you? How about entertainment
discounts, no service charge checking
and your own personal banker? If you
are a TCOM staff member or student,
you can take advantage of these and
many other offers from the Bank of
Fort Worth.

Located at W.7th Street and Bailey,
across the street from the
Administration Building Annex, the
Bank of Fort Worth has extended the
following services to staff and
students: no service charge checking
account (with a $50 opening deposit),
one-fourth per cent lower interest
rate than the prevailing rate on any
type of installment loan over $500,
merchant discounts, ABC Interstate
Theatre tickets, entertainment
discounts to Six Flags Over Texas,
Casa Manana and Fort Worth Texans
Hockey Club, a photo identification
card and your own personal banker.

In order to qualify, interested
persons should present their official
TCOM identification card at the New

Accounts Department during lobby hours,
Monday-Thursday from 9 a.m.-2 p.m. and
Friday from 9 a.m.-6 p.m.

Any questions regarding the special
services offered by the Bank of Fort
Worth should be directed to Dr. Walter
Brake, director of personnel and
student services.

Rummage sale opens Saturday

If you are in the market for a lawn mower,
snow skis, foosball game or electric
organ, tomorrow, April 2, may be your
lucky day. These and many more items are
among the articles collected by the
Students' Spouses Auxiliary for its annual
Rummage Sale. The sale opens at 8 a.m.

on the parking lot of the Administration
Annex, 3120 W. 7th. Proceeds from the
sale will be used for scholarships.

Easter vacation set

All classes, offices and outpatient
clinics of TCOM will close April 8 for
Good Friday. Regular schedules will re-
sume at 8 a.m., April 11.

Regents to meet

The North Texas State University Board of
Regents, TCOM's governing body, will meet
in regular session April 14 at 9 a.m.,

in the Board Room of the NTSU Ad-
ministration Building. Committees

of the Board of Regents will meet

ApE il A3

SSA elects officers

Mrs. Karen Hull, wife of second-year
student Chris Hull, has been elected
president of the Students' Spouses
Auxiliary for 1977-78. Elected to serve
with Mrs. Hull are Sue Spain, vice-
president and wife of Jon Spain; Mary Lu
Vretis, corresponding secretary and wife
of Jim Vretis; Nancy Hendricks, recording
secretary and wife of Ed Hendricks; and
Jenna Wallace, treasurer and wife of
Bill Wallace. All the SSA officers are
wives of second-year students, except
Mrs. Wallace whose husband is a first-
year student.

People, places, things

OPP&P: DR. JOHN HARAKAL, chairman of

the Department of Osteopathic Philoso-
phy, Principles and Practice, attended
the annual course of the Sutherland

s




